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Message from Mrs Sherwood:  

Welcome to our first PTA newsletter. I 

cannot believe it has been a year since 

our PTA started. What a busy year they 

have had organising discos, party bingo, 

the Golden ticket event, selling school 

uniform, supporting school fayres and 

sporting competitions and not to mention 

being the driving force behind the 

colour dash.  

They have been absolutely amazing and 

we cannot thank them enough for 

volunteering their time to raise funds 

for the children.  

Thank you from the bottom of my heart.  

Mrs Sherwood 

 

 

Important fundraiser dates:  

Wednesday 12/2 – Valentines Disco.  

(NB: Tickets must be purchased by 7/2 to 

allow time to purchase refreshments)  

Monday 3/3 to Friday 7/3 -   Golden 

Ticket chocolate bar sale 

 
Ready to get involved and make a 

difference?  

If you would like to become a member of 

the PTA please speak to Miss Cousins in 

the school office.  

In the meantime – why don’t you join the 

St Thomas PTA Facebook page.   

 

 

 

How we have spent the money:  

We asked the children what they 

wanted the most – playtime equipment 

was number 1.  To date we have 

purchased the following:  

 

Buddy Bench 

MP3 and speaker 

Basketball hoop 

Stage 

Net for MUGA 

Board games 

Giant Connect 4 

Chalk and much, much 

more 

 

 

 

 

What our children say.  

“The games are lots of fun; I love 

playing the 4 in a row game.” 
 

“The Buddy benches are brilliant – it is 

good to have a nice place to sit.” 
 

“We can’t wait for the Golden tickets – 

the prizes are good and the chocolate is 

delicious!” 


